
IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LTD 
 

CONTRACT SUMMARY IAIS-C-978 Amendment 10 “renewal” 
 

ITEM  SUBJECT   APPLICATION 
 
1  Participating Carrier  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LTD. 
  5900 6th Street SW 
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Jillian Walsh 
   
2  Commodity    Grain Screenings, Gluten Meal, Gluten Feed;  
      Corn Germ 
 

STCC: 01-139; 20-419; 20421; 20-467 
 
3  Shipper   Archer Daniels Midland 
 
4 Origin (s) Iowa City, IA (from beyond) 
   
5  Destination (s)  Peoria, IL 
 
6  Duration of Contract  Application Date: June 3, 2013 

     Effective Date:    February 1, 2013  
      Expiration Date:   January 31, 2014 
 
7 Rail Car Data Contract is restricted to services which do not 

entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment 
total for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood 
chips, pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 
percent of the capacity of carrier-owned or 
leased cars by applicable car type. 

 
8 Base Rate & Charges Not Applicable 
 
9 Volume  single car shipments 
 
10 Special Features  Not Applicable  
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IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LTD 
 

CONTRACT SUMMARY IAIS-C-980 Amendment 19 “Renewal” 
 

ITEM  SUBJECT   APPLICATION 
 
1  Participating Carrier  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LTD. 
  5900 6th Street SW 
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Jillian Walsh 
   
2 Commodity   Gluten Meal; Gluten Feed, Corn   
     Corn Germ, Screenings, DDG, Canola Meal 
     Canola Meal Pelletized 
 

STCC: 20-419; 20-421; 20-462; 01-129; 01-191; 20-859; 
01-139; 20-939;  

 
3  Shipper   Archer Daniels Midland 
 
4 Origin (s) Iowa City, IA 
  Rock Island, IL or Davenport, IA 
   
5  Destination (s)  Chicago, IL for beyond 
      Council Bluffs, IA for beyond 
      Rock Island, IL for beyond 
      Davenport, IA for beyond 
 
6  Duration of Contract  Application Date: June 3, 2013 

     Effective Date:     February 1, 2013 
     Expiration Date:   January 31, 2014 

 
7 Rail Car Data Contract is restricted to services which do not 

entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment 
total for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood 
chips, pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 
percent of the capacity of carrier-owned or 
leased cars by applicable car type. 

 
8 Base Rate & Charges Not Applicable 
 
9 Volume  single car shipments 
 
10 Special Features  Not Applicable  
 



 
 
  

IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LTD 
 

CONTRACT SUMMARY IAIS-C-982 Amendment 10 “Renewal” 
 

ITEM  SUBJECT   APPLICATION 
 
1  Participating Carrier  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LTD. 
  5900 6th Street SW 
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Jillian Walsh 
   
2 Commodity   wheat and wheat flout 
 

STCC: 01-137; 20-411 
 
3  Shipper   RSI Logistics 
        
4 Origin (s) Chicago, IL (from beyond) 
  
5   Destination (s)  Omaha, NE 
 
6  Duration of Contract  Application Date: June 3, 2013 

     Effective Date:     March 1, 2013 
     Expiration Date:   February 28, 2014 

 
7 Rail Car Data Contract is restricted to services which do not 

entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment 
total for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood 
chips, pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 
percent of the capacity of carrier-owned or 
leased cars by applicable car type. 

 
8 Base Rate & Charges Not Applicable 
 
9 Volume  single car shipments 
 
10  Special Features  Not Applicable 
 
 

 
 

 



 
 

IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LTD 
 

CONTRACT SUMMARY IAIS-C-1078 Amendment 2 “Renewal” 
 

ITEM  SUBJECT   APPLICATION 
 
1  Participating Carrier  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LTD. 
  5900 6th Street SW 
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Jillian Walsh 
   
2 Commodity   Corn and DDG’s 
 

STCC: 01-132; 20-859 
 
3  Shipper   SIRE 
 
4 Origin (s) Council Bluffs, IA 
   
5  Destination (s)  Council Bluffs, IA (for byd) 
       
 
6  Duration of Contract  Application Date: June 3, 2013 

     Effective Date:     February 1, 2013 
     Expiration Date:   January 31, 2014 

 
7 Rail Car Data Contract is restricted to services which do not 

entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment 
total for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood 
chips, pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 
percent of the capacity of carrier-owned or 
leased cars by applicable car type. 

 
8 Base Rate & Charges Not Applicable 
 
9 Volume  single car shipments 
 
10  Special Features  Not Applicable 
 
 
 



 
IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LTD 

 
CONTRACT SUMMARY IAIS-C-1141 Amendment 6 “Renewal” 

 
ITEM  SUBJECT   APPLICATION 
 
1  Participating Carrier  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LTD. 
  5900 6th Street SW 
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Jillian Walsh 
   
2 Commodity   Organic Grains 
 

STCC: 01-132; 01-144; 01-137; 20-412; 20-923; 01-135; 
01-139 

 
3  Shipper   FW Cobs  
 
4 Origin (s) Council Bluffs, IA and Chicago, IL 
 
5  Destination (s)  Chicago, IL and Council Bluffs, IA  
 
6  Duration of Contract  Application Date: June 3, 2013 

     Effective Date:     June 1, 2013 
     Expiration Date:   May 31, 2014 

 
7 Rail Car Data Contract is restricted to services which do not 

entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment 
total for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood 
chips, pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 
percent of the capacity of carrier-owned or 
leased cars by applicable car type. 

 
8 Base Rate & Charges Not Applicable 
 
9 Volume  single car shipments 
 
10 Special Features  Not Applicable  
 
 
 
 



IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LTD 
 

CONTRACT SUMMARY IAIS-C-1142 Amendment 6 “Renewal” 
 

ITEM  SUBJECT   APPLICATION 
 
1  Participating Carrier  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LTD. 
  5900 6th Street SW 
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Jillian Walsh 
   
2 Commodity   DDG 
 

STCC: 20-859 
 
3  Shipper   ADM 
 
4 Origin (s) Iowa City, IA from byd 
   
5  Destination (s)  Peoria, IL 
       
 
6  Duration of Contract  Application Date: June 3, 2013 

     Effective Date:     June 1, 2013 
     Expiration Date:   May 31, 2014 

 
7 Rail Car Data Contract is restricted to services which do not 

entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment 
total for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood 
chips, pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 
percent of the capacity of carrier-owned or 
leased cars by applicable car type. 

 
8 Base Rate & Charges Not Applicable 
 
9 Volume  single car shipments 
 
10 Special Features  Not Applicable  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LTD 

 
CONTRACT SUMMARY IAIS-C-1151 Amendment 2 “Renewal” 

 
 

ITEM  SUBJECT   APPLICATION 
 
1  Participating Carrier  Iowa Interstate Railroad, Ltd. 
  5900 6th Street SW 
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Jillian Walsh 
   
2 Commodity                Beverage Alcohol 
 

STCC: 20-841 
 
3  Shipper   ADM 
 
4 Origin (s) Peoria, IL 
 
5  Destination (s)  Chicago, IL for byd 
       
 
6  Duration of Contract  Application Date: June 3, 2013 

     Effective Date:     March 1, 2013 
     Expiration Date:   February 28, 2014 

 
7 Rail Car Data Contract is restricted to services which do not 

entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment 
total for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood 
chips, pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 
percent of the capacity of carrier-owned or 
leased cars by applicable car type. 

 
8 Base Rate & Charges Not Applicable 
 
9 Volume  Single car Shipments 
 
10 Special Features  Not Applicable   

 
 

 
 



IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LTD 
 

CONTRACT SUMMARY IAIS-C-1154 Amendment 2 “Addition” 
 

ITEM  SUBJECT   APPLICATION 
 
1  Participating Carrier  Iowa Interstate Railroad, Ltd. 
  5900 6th Street SW 
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Jillian Walsh 
   
2 Commodity              Wheat 
 

STCC: 01-137 
 
3  Shipper   Hansen Mueller 
 
4 Origin (s) Council Bluffs, IA 
 
5 Destination (s) Chicago, IL for byd 
  
 
6  Duration of Contract  Application Date: June 3, 2013 

     Effective Date:     April 23, 2013 
     Expiration Date:   September 30, 2013 

 
7 Rail Car Data Contract is restricted to services which do not 

entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment 
total for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood 
chips, pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 
percent of the capacity of carrier-owned or 
leased cars by applicable car type. 

 
8 Base Rate & Charges Not Applicable 
 
9 Volume  Single car Shipments 
 
10 Special Features  Not Applicable   
    
 

 
 
 
 
 



IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LTD 
 

CONTRACT SUMMARY IAIS-C-1166 Amendment 1 “Renewal” 
 

ITEM  SUBJECT   APPLICATION 
 
1  Participating Carrier  Iowa Interstate Railroad, Ltd. 
  5900 6th Street SW 
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Jillian Walsh 
   
2 Commodity             Gluten Meal 
 

STCC: 20-419 
 
3  Shipper   Cargill 
 
4 Origin (s) Council Bluffs, IA 
 
5 Destination (s) Chicago, IL 
 
6  Duration of Contract  Application Date: June 3, 2013 

     Effective Date:    February 26, 2013 
     Expiration Date:   December 31, 2013 

 
7 Rail Car Data Contract is restricted to services which do not 

entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment 
total for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood 
chips, pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 
percent of the capacity of carrier-owned or 
leased cars by applicable car type. 

 
8 Base Rate & Charges Not Applicable 
 
9 Volume  Single car Shipments 
 
10 Special Features  Not Applicable   
    

 
 
 
 
 
 



IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LTD 
 

CONTRACT SUMMARY IAIS-C-1169 Amendment 1 “Renewal” 
 

ITEM  SUBJECT   APPLICATION 
 
1  Participating Carrier  Iowa Interstate Railroad, Ltd. 
  5900 6th Street SW 
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Jillian Walsh 
   
2 Commodity              Corn Oil and Tallow 
 

STCC: 20-465; 20-143 
 
3  Shipper   Gavilon 
 
4 Origin (s) Council Bluffs, IA 
 
5 Destination (s) Chicago, IL for byd 
 
6  Duration of Contract  Application Date: June 3, 2013 

     Effective Date:    May 1, 2013 
     Expiration Date:   April 30, 2014 

 
7 Rail Car Data Contract is restricted to services which do not 

entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment 
total for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood 
chips, pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 
percent of the capacity of carrier-owned or 
leased cars by applicable car type. 

 
8 Base Rate & Charges Not Applicable 
 
9 Volume  Single car Shipments 
 
10  Special Features  Not Applicable 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LTD 
 

CONTRACT SUMMARY IAIS-C-1171 Amendment 1 “Renewal” 
 

ITEM  SUBJECT   APPLICATION 
 
1  Participating Carrier  Iowa Interstate Railroad, Ltd. 
  5900 6th Street SW 
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Jillian Walsh 
   
2 Commodity              Lysine Feed 
 

STCC: 20-421 
 
3  Shipper   Evonik Degussa Corp. 
 
4 Origin (s) Council Bluffs, IA (from byd) 
 
5 Destination (s)  Chicago, IL (for byd) 
 
6  Duration of Contract  Application Date: June 3, 2013 

     Effective Date:     June 1, 2013 
     Expiration Date:   May 31, 2014 

 
7 Rail Car Data Contract is restricted to services which do not 

entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment 
total for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood 
chips, pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 
percent of the capacity of carrier-owned or 
leased cars by applicable car type. 

 
8 Base Rate & Charges Not Applicable 
 
9 Volume  Single car Shipments 
 
10  Special Features  Not Applicable 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LTD 
 

CONTRACT SUMMARY IAIS-C-1176 Amendment 1 “Addition” 
 

ITEM  SUBJECT   APPLICATION 
 
1  Participating Carrier  Iowa Interstate Railroad, Ltd. 
  5900 6th Street SW 
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Jillian Walsh 
   
2 Commodity              Corn 
 

STCC: 01-132 
 
3  Shipper   FW Cobs 
 
4 Origin (s) Council Bluffs, IA  
 
5 Destination (s)  Kreamer, PA and Winfield, PA 
 
6  Duration of Contract  Application Date: June 3, 2013 

     Effective Date:     January 24, 2013 
     Expiration Date:   May 31, 2013 

 
7 Rail Car Data Contract is restricted to services which do not 

entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment 
total for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood 
chips, pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 
percent of the capacity of carrier-owned or 
leased cars by applicable car type. 

 
8 Base Rate & Charges Not Applicable 
 
9 Volume  Single car Shipments 
 
10  Special Features  Not Applicable 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LTD 

 
CONTRACT SUMMARY IAIS-C-1176 Amendment 2 “Addition” 

 
ITEM  SUBJECT   APPLICATION 
 
1  Participating Carrier  Iowa Interstate Railroad, Ltd. 
  5900 6th Street SW 
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Jillian Walsh 
   
2 Commodity              Corn 
 

STCC: 01-132 
 
3  Shipper   FW Cobs 
 
4 Origin (s) Council Bluffs, IA  
 
5 Destination (s)  Kreamer, PA and Winfield, PA, Lancaster, and 

Rohrerstown, PA and Strasburg, PA 
 
6  Duration of Contract  Application Date: June 3, 2013 

     Effective Date:     January 28, 2013 
     Expiration Date:   May 31, 2013 

 
7 Rail Car Data Contract is restricted to services which do not 

entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment 
total for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood 
chips, pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 
percent of the capacity of carrier-owned or 
leased cars by applicable car type. 

 
8 Base Rate & Charges Not Applicable 
 
9 Volume  Single car Shipments 
 
10  Special Features  Not Applicable 
 
 
 
 
 
 



IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LTD 
 

CONTRACT SUMMARY IAIS-C-1176 Amendment 3 “Addition” 
 

ITEM  SUBJECT   APPLICATION 
 
1  Participating Carrier  Iowa Interstate Railroad, Ltd. 
  5900 6th Street SW 
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Jillian Walsh 
   
2 Commodity              Corn 
 

STCC: 01-132 
 
3  Shipper   FW Cobs 
 
4 Origin (s) Council Bluffs, IA  
 
5 Destination (s)  Kreamer, PA and Winfield, PA, Lancaster, and 

Rohrerstown, PA and Strasburg, PA 
 
6  Duration of Contract  Application Date: June 3, 2013 

     Effective Date:     March 22, 2013 
     Expiration Date:   May 31, 2013 

 
7 Rail Car Data Contract is restricted to services which do not 

entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment 
total for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood 
chips, pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 
percent of the capacity of carrier-owned or 
leased cars by applicable car type. 

 
8 Base Rate & Charges Not Applicable 
 
9 Volume  Single car Shipments 
 
10  Special Features  Not Applicable 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LTD 
 

CONTRACT SUMMARY IAIS-C-1176 Amendment 4 “Renewal” 
 

ITEM  SUBJECT   APPLICATION 
 
1  Participating Carrier  Iowa Interstate Railroad, Ltd. 
  5900 6th Street SW 
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Jillian Walsh 
   
2 Commodity              Corn 
 

STCC: 01-132 
 
3  Shipper   FW Cobs 
 
4 Origin (s) Council Bluffs, IA  
 
5 Destination (s)  Kreamer, PA and Winfield, PA, Lancaster, and 

Rohrerstown, PA and Strasburg, PA 
 
6  Duration of Contract  Application Date: June 3, 2013 

     Effective Date:     June 1, 2013 
     Expiration Date:   May 31, 2014 

 
7 Rail Car Data Contract is restricted to services which do not 

entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment 
total for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood 
chips, pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 
percent of the capacity of carrier-owned or 
leased cars by applicable car type. 

 
8 Base Rate & Charges Not Applicable 
 
9 Volume  Single car Shipments 
 
10  Special Features  Not Applicable 
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